
UVRA Treasurers Report 2009-2010 

The balance sheet shows a gain of $ 37332 over 2008-2009 however this is somewhat illusory as 

revenues for the year include deposits for the now cancelled Bamfield trip which has since been 

refunded.  

Major purchases in 2009-2010 were for a new computer and printer amounting to $ 1,682 plus 

additional office supplies which may not need to be purchased in 2010-11 

Membership renewals/new members have declined (down by $939 over the previous year and if we are 

to continue at the present rates of expenditure an effort needs to be made to increase membership 

rather than increasing annual membership fees.  
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